
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Westside Complete Streets project in fiscal year 2022. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the City of Las Vegas located at 495 S. Main St. Las Vegas, 

NV 89101. The funding would be used for design and NEPA review of Complete Streets 

improvements within the Historic Westside community of Las Vegas, NV, including 

improvements along Washington Avenue, H Street, and Bonanza Drive. Proposed improvements 

include rehabilitation of the pavement, new bicycle lanes, widened sidewalks, street trees, 

median island landscaping, enhanced, historical streetlighting, and other pedestrian-focused 

upgrades.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress 

 



 


